
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Council Discussion on Approving to award a contract to Rite Lite Signs, Inc. to 
construct Welcome Signs at entrances into City – Planning and Community 
Development 

Submitted By: James Shelby 

Date Submitted: February 10, 2023 

Work Session Date: February 20, 2023 

Council Meeting Date: February 20, 2023 

Background/History: 
Bids were received at the Forest Park City Hall for the Welcome Signs project on January 10, 2022, at 2:00 PM. 
Plans and contract documents were requested by potential bidders for this project. At the actual bid opening the 
city received one responsive bid for this project. The lowest bidder for this project is Rite Lite Signs, Inc.  
The work consists of furnishing and installing all materials, labor, tools, equipment, and related services required 
for a complete project. This project includes but is not limited to providing the construction of a complete 
installation of six (6) “Welcome Signs” of several styles at locations within the City.  

Cost: $ 0.00 Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

There is no financial impact on the City’s budget. The project is funded from the 2015-2020 SPLOST Funds (325-
22-4224-54-1210) 

Action Requested from Council: 

Approval of Award to Rite Lite Signs 

 


